
!  
 
Dear Students and Munchkins, 

There is a very special day coming up and I would love for you to come!   

On Sunday, March 29, 3-4:30 pm, I will be at Central Catholic High with some of my friends 
from the Land of Oz!   Tin Man, Scarecrow, Lion, Glinda and Wicked Witch (ugghh!) will all be 
there.  We can take selfies together and enjoy a tasty treat.  You will also see a preview 
performance of Central Catholic’s upcoming production of The Wizard of Oz, showing  
May 8, 9 and 10 at the Valentine Theater!   

Please hurry and make your reservation with the form below.  Or visit www.centralatholic.org 
to reserve your tickets online.  I can’t wait to see you there!  
          Love, 
          Dorothy 

                                     

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The Wizard of Oz Tea 
March 29, 3:00 – 4:30 

CCHS Front Gym, 2550 Cherry Street 
Toledo, Ohio 

Fill out the form below and mail with payment to WOZ Tea, 2550 Cherry Street, Toledo OH 43608.

Name (primary adult attending):_______________________________@ $7.50= $__________
Email: ___________________________________________________
Phone: __________________________________________________
Children (preschool-8th grade): # attending ________ @ $7.50= $__________
Adults: # attending ________ @ $7.50= $__________
Total enclosed: $__________

Payment Information: 

____ Cash      ____Check ____MC ____ Visa ____ Am Ex       ____ Disc

Card Number ____________________________________       Exp. Date ______________________

Security Code _____________      Signature (or Name on card) _______________________________

2550 Cherry Street        Toledo, Ohio 43608-2394        419.255.2280        419.259.2848        www.centralcatholic.org

http://www.centralatholic.org/____________

